NOTICE OF POTENTIAL

CITY COUNCIL QUORUM
Future City Hall
3989 Central Avenue, Columbia Heights, MN 55421
Tuesday, November 9, 2021
2:00 PM

Mayor

Amdda Mdrquez
Simula
Councilmembers
John Murzyn, Jr.
Connie Buesgens
Nick Novitsky

Kt Jacobs

City Manager
Kelli Bourgeois

The Columbia Heights City Council may have a quorum present on
November 9, 2021 at 2 pm for a site tour of the future City Hall
building at 3989 Central Ave. N.E., Columbia Heights, MN 55421.

No formal city action will be taken.



